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October 15, 2015 

Her Worship Lisa Helps 
Mayor, City of Victoria 
No. 1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 

Thank you for your letter of September 22, 2015, stating your support for the creation of a 
National Pharmacare program. 1 appreciate your bringing the Council's position forward and 
sharing this information with me. 

I see that you have also sent a copy to the Honourable Terry Lake, Minister of Health. He too 
will appreciate receiving your letter. Please be assured your comments will be included in the 
Minister's ongoing discussions. 

Again, thank you for writing. 
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